
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #144                     Thursday, April 11, 2019 
  
FRIDAY, APRIL 12, 2019, WE WILL FOLLOW THE CLUB SCHEDULE TO ACCOMMODATE AN EXTENDED PRIMETIME PERIOD TO 
FOCUS ON CAREER READINESS AND CAREER PORTFOLIO ARTIFACT COLLECTION. STUDENTS WILL REPORT TO THEIR 
PRIMETIME DURING THE CLUB PERIOD TIME. ALL STUDENTS WILL NEED TO HAVE THEIR iPADS CHARGED AND READY FOR 
PRIMETIME. SENIORS PLEASE FOLLOW THE DIRECTIONS THAT WERE E-MAILED TO YOUR PARENT/GUARDIANS. 
 
IMPORTANT PARKING ANNOUNCEMENT: Due to the recent closing of the small arena lot it is extremely important that 
students park in their assigned lots. Students without a parking permit may not park on school property during school hours. 
There will be no warnings issued for students parking in an unassigned lot or parking without a valid permit.  If you are 
unsure of your assigned parking lot, please see Mrs. Faller in the main office. Thank you for your flexibility through the 
construction process.  
 
A reminder to all students:  as the temperatures rise the dress code as published in your handbook remains the same.  YOUR 
ENTIRE TORSO MUST BE COVERED! Skirts, shorts, and rompers need to be past finger length.  Crop tops and exposed 
stomachs are not permitted. Additionally, hats, hoodies, and all other non-religious head coverings need to remain off in class 
and within the hallways after 7:30 am.                                                                                                                                   Administration 
 
The following College representatives will be visiting:  
Walnut Hill College - Friday, April 12th at 9:30am 
Shippensburg University - Wednesday, April 17th at 9:30am.   
Students can sign up for the visit and get a pass in the Counseling office. 
 
A recruiter from the US Navy will be at all lunches on Tuesday, April 16. 
 
Any senior students who are volunteer firefighters, please give your name to Mrs. Ridley in the main office no later than 
Friday, April 12th to be considered for the Larry Singleton Volunteer Firefighter Memorial Scholarship. 
 
Scholarship for Seniors: The Manheim Township Education Association Scholarship is an $8,000 grant paid in four annual 
installments to a student enrolled in an approved program of teacher education.  Interested students may print out an 
application from Naviance.  The application deadline is Monday, April 15, 2019. 
 
Attention Seniors: Prom Ticket Sales will be extended through today, April 11, during all lunches. And, just a reminder: all 
school debts must be paid in order to purchase prom tickets. Cash or check payable to MTHS Class of 2019 will be accepted. If 
you have any questions, please see Mrs. Schiffhauer in room 126 after school. Please note that Thursday, April 11 will be the 
absolute last day to purchase prom tickets.  
 
Attention Senior Class: Senior class tee shirts are in! If you placed an order, be sure to stop by room 126 after school to pick it 
up!  
 
Attention Students: The last day to pre-order a yearbook is Friday, April 19, and the cost is $72.00. Go to 
jostensyearbooks.com to order. There will be a limited supply of extra yearbooks available during distribution time, so it is 
recommended that you pre-order online to guarantee that you get one. See Mrs. Wolfe in room 124 with any questions. 
 
Attention sophomores and juniors who are interested in learning more about Link Crew. If you've received an application or 
heard the announcements about Link Crew and would like to know more, join Mrs. Eshelman and Mrs. Deibler for an 
informational meeting today at the cafeteria ramp during each lunch. You'll have the opportunity to learn more and ask 
questions while you eat.  
 
Attention current sophomores and juniors: Do you love meeting new people? Do you enjoy helping others? Are you upbeat 
and optimistic? If so, apply to be a Link Crew Leader for the 2019-2020 school year. You’ll work with your classmates to 
welcome the incoming freshmen to the high school while building a positive school culture through fun and friendship 
throughout the entire school year. Applications are available in hard copy in rooms 226, 231, the main office, and can be 
accessed digitally via the QR codes on our Link Crew flyers. If you’d like more information, attend an informational meeting 
with Mrs. Eshelman and Mrs. Deibler today at the cafeteria ramp during each lunch or after school on Tuesday, April 16 at 2:35 
in room 226.  
 

-see other side- 



Are you a teen driver? Do you like Chick-fil-A? Do you want to win prizes and gift cards? If so, join SADD Club at the MT Public 
Library on April 24th at 6:30 PM for a “Share the Keys” workshop on teen driver safety. This workshop is for teen drivers and 
their parents. Sign up using the QR code in the hallways. See Ms. Amato in room 207 for questions. Hope to see you there! 
 
Post prom tickets will be on sale during all lunches today, April 11th and April 16th - 18th. Please bring your payment, 
completed reservation form, and a donation item (if you wish to reduce the price of your ticket). Reservation forms must be 
signed and completely filled out in order to be accepted. Check out mtpostprom2019.com for a list of donation items, 
reservations forms, and for more post prom information.  CTC students can mail in their payment and reservations to Lisa 
Freeman: 1306 Beaconfield Lane, Lancaster, PA 17601. Mail-in reservations and payments must be received by April 18th. 
There will be a post prom dodgeball tournament signup sheet available during all post prom ticket sales. If you choose to 
put together a team beforehand you can do so then. Teams can also be formed the night of the event. 
 
If you plan on playing a sport for your school in the 2019-2020 School Year, this information is for you.  We are offering FREE 
PIAA Physicals provided by Orthopedic Associates of Lancaster for Manheim Township School District student athletes, grades 
7-12, for the 2019-2020 school year. If you plan on playing a sport in 2019-2020 school year, Fall, Winter or Spring, for the high 
school or middle school, this is for YOU.   Dates are June 10 & July 25th.  Please visit our Athletics Page on our website for more 
details or call the Athletic Department at 717-560-3098.     
 
Attention 9th through 11th grade girls interested in trying out for the varsity tennis team in the fall.  There will be a 
mandatory informational meeting on Tuesday, May 14 at 2:45 in the high school cafeteria.  The meeting will last about 15 
minutes. 
 
 
 

TODAY’S SPORTS  
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vtrack Exeter A Exeter HS Stadium 3:30 1:30 1:45 
Jvbvolley Penn Manor H Arena 6:00   
Vbvolley Penn Manor H Arena 7:00   

 
 
 

 
 
 


